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“District Details”…a few notes from Superintendent Elwood 
 
Legislators Still Delaying Decisions on Key Education Issues …. 
 
As the 2015 legislative session carries on in Des Moines, legisla-
tors continue to delay making decisions pertaining to key educa-
tion issues.  Unfortunately, their delay is causing issues at the 
local level for most school districts across the State.  The two 
key decisions which school districts are waiting upon pertain to 
setting State Supplemental Assistance (SSA), the amount of 
new money each school will receive for next school  year, and 
setting the school start date so that 2015-16 school calendars 
can be finalized. 
 
Per Iowa Code, legislators should have set the SSA amount last year so that school 
districts have a full year to develop budgets and plans.  However, the legislative 
leaders elected to not follow the State Code and delayed making a decision until 
this session.  They promised school districts that the SSA would be set within the 
first 30 days of the current legislative session, exactly one year later than required 
by code.  However, the 30 days have come and gone this year and school districts 
are still waiting on legislators to set SSA. 
 
At the local level, we are attempting to have contract negotiations and finalize our 
school district budgets for next school year.  School budgets must be certified by 
April 15.  School districts are not allowed to ignore the Iowa Code as legislators 
have been doing; therefore, schools are placed in a tough position as we try to 
make staffing and budget plans without the legislators making key funding decisions 
so that our budgets can be set. 
 
Unfortunately, the 2015-16 Treynor school calendar is in the same holding pattern 
and will not be set until the legislature makes a decision pertaining to school start 
dates. 
 
At Treynor, after years of tweaking our calendar and determining what works for the 
majority of our local families, we traditionally start around mid-August and dismiss 
prior to Memorial  Day.  For the 2015-16 school  year, if we follow our traditional 
calendar, school will begin around August 20 and dismiss around May 20.  Howev-
er, if required by the State to begin per Iowa Code, it is likely we will begin around   
September 1 and dismiss about June 3. 
 
The current issue in front of legislators is who is best positioned to make decisions 
about the school start date?  Should your local school start date be set by a district’s 
local Board of Education or should it be regulated by the Governor and/or those 
promoting the Iowa State Fair? 
 
Legislators continue to drag their feet with making decisions about school issues 
and these delayed decisions are impacting our local schools. 

School start 
date still waiting 
for legislature’s 

decision. 
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Please make an effort to contact the legislators which represent Treynor School District (listed below).  Make 
them aware that their lack of adhering to deadlines established in the Iowa Code and putting off decisions per-
taining to education issues is delaying the planning and budgeting process at the local level. 
 
  Representative Greg Forristall Greg.Forristall@legis.iowa.gov 
  Senator Tom Shipley  Tom.Shipley@legis.iowa.gov 
 
Thanks for your continued support of our students, staff and programs. 
 
Go Cardinals! 
 
Mr. Elwood 

LEGISLATORS DELAY DECISIONS 

As the weather begins to change, school cancellations and early dismissals can occur 
at anytime.  If severe weather causes school to be cancelled prior to the start of the 
day, we will try to have information to the media by 6:30 a.m.  In addition to our school 
website, the media outlets that will carry our announcements this year are:  KMA, 
WOWT, KMTV and KETV.   
 
If weather or unforeseen circumstances (loss of power or water) should occur during 
the day and school is dismissed early, PLEASE HAVE A PLAN IN PLACE WITH 
YOUR CHILD.  When early dismissals occur during the day, we usually have limited 
time to get information out and many parents aren’t aware that an early out has taken 
place.  Also, we have over 750 students in the district and only a couple of phone lines in each building.  Don’t 
assume that your child will be able to call you if a decision is made to dismiss school during the regular day.  
Have a plan in place!  The elementary has forms for each parent to keep updated outlining your family’s specif-
ic plan to deal with this type of situation.  Parents of middle school and high school students need to discuss 
with their child what plan of action they will take in the event of al early dismissal during the school day.  Proper 
planning now will provide assurance to you and your child that all will be okay should we ever have an unfore-
seen early dismissal. 
 
A new Parent Notification system has been purchased to allow Treynor school officials to communicate school 
cancellations, early dismissals, emergency information, activity schedule changes and general notices or an-
nouncements to parents in a timely and efficient manner.  Parents have the ability to sign up and select multi-
ple methods for receiving notifications from the school (direct phone calls with recorded voice messages, text 
messages, emails, text-to-speech, TTY, Facebook, Twitter and RSS).  Check the website for updates regard-
ing this new service and sign up on the webpage by clicking on “Quick Links” and then “Notifications” . 
 

CAUTION:  Changes in weather arriving soon... 

LAKIN OUTSTANDING TEACHER AWARD 

The nomination period for the Charles Lakin Outstanding Teacher Awards is now open.  This award has been 
presented to two area teachers for the last seven years.  Nominations can be made online 
via the KMA website at:  http://kmaclosings.connections.net/lakin.asp 
 
The nomination period closes March 31st.  Teachers from smaller southwest Iowa schools 
are eligible for the award.  The award is to recognize teachers who “motivate kids to come to 
school each day” and see teaching as a calling, rather than a job. 
 
Nominate a deserving teacher for this great honor and award! 



It’s that time of year for all of us here at Treynor Elementary to start looking forward to spring 
and all of the activities it will bring!  Our students had a great February and were able to partic-
ipate in a number of activities that included Lunch with Mr. Larsen, Class of the Month Pizza 
Party, Valentine’s Day Parties, Pottawattamie County Conservation programs, and the annual 
4th and 5th Grade Spelling Bee. 
 
Some of the activities March has in store include Jump Rope for Heart, Woodmen Speech 

Contest, Iowa Assessments Testing, JTW Elementary Night of the Arts, Parent-Teacher Conferences and the 
Spring Book Fair. 
 
Our students will be taking the annual Iowa Assessments the week of March 23rd.  More details will be sent 
home later this month.  Please let me know if you have questions regarding the testing. 
 
Feel free to stop in and say hello anytime or if you have concerns, please call or email (712-487-3422 or  
tlarsen@treynorcardinals.org ).  Thanks for all of your support! 
 
Mr. Larsen, Principal 
Treynor Elementary School 
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FROM THE ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

March 2   Jump Rope for Heart 
March 3   Cardinal Branch Bank* 
   Stock Market Game @ 3:30 p.m. * 
March 4   1:00 p.m. Early Dismissal/Teacher Inservice 
March 5   JTW Elementary Night of the Arts @ 6:30 p.m. 
March 12  2nd Grade Pottawattamie County Conservation  
    Program  
March 16-19  Scholastic Book Fair Week 
March 17 & 19  2:00 p.m. Early  Dismissal 
   Parent-Teacher Conferences 
March 18  5th Grade Field Trip to Orpheum & Durham Museum 
March 20  NO SCHOOL 
March 23-27  Iowa Assessments Testing Week 
March 31  2nd & 3rd Grade Music Program @ 7:00 p.m. 
   *open every Tuesday 

Parents/guardians considering the use of the open enrollment option to enroll their child/children in another 
public school district in the state of Iowa should be aware of the following dates: 

March 1, 2015:  the last date for regular open enrollment requests for the 2015-2016 school year, except for 
“good cause” reasons or kindergarten applications. 

Kindergarten applications must be filed on or before September 1 of the school year in which open 
enrollment is requested.  (September 1, 2015 for the 2015-2016 school  year). 

For further details, contact the school Superintendent’s office at 712-487-3414. 

UPCOMING ELEMENTARY EVENTS 

OPEN ENROLLMENT DEADLINE  



NOTES FROM THE MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL …. 
 MRS. BERENS 

 
March 4  Teacher Inservice/1:00 Dismissal 
March 13 End of 3rd Quarter/2:00 Dismissal 
March 17 & 19  Parent -Teacher Conferences 4-8:00 pm 
  2:00 Dismissal 
March 20 No School 
March 23 –27 ITBS & ITED Testing 

 
 

In a few short weeks, we will be taking our annual spring tests.  Starting on Monday, 
March 23, our middle school students will be taking the Iowa Assessments.  The students will test at the 
beginning of each day that week.  The results have been used several ways, including the following: 

 

 Helps the school determine any subject areas or concepts that may need more teaching emphasis. 

 Scores for schools throughout Iowa are posted on the Department of Education’s website and fami-
lies moving into the area compare school’s test scores when deciding which school to enroll their 
children. 

 A student’s individual scores help determine if he/she is making appropriate academic progress or 
may need additional academic support. 

 Taking the tests prepares students to take other standardized tests, including college entrance ex-
ams such as the ACT. 

 Test results help determine if the school has met Annual Yearly Progress goals set by the state. 

 

Please try to make sure that your child is getting plenty of rest and eating a nutritious breakfast before 
heading off to school each day so they are at their best for testing. 

 

On a different note, if you have not looked into all of the academic and athletic social media links that our 
district currently has to offer, you may want to do so and sign up to receive information.  All of this infor-
mation can be found on the district website at www.treynorschools.org.  Go to the district tab and then 
social media to see what is out there on facebook and/or twitter. 

 

As always, call or email anytime you have questions or concerns. 

 

Mrs. Berens 

Middle School Principal 
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Iowa Assess-
ment testing 

begins on March 
23rd! 
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Spring fever has hit the student body; unfortunately, old man winter hasn’t fig-
ured that out yet.  Students are gearing up for scheduling classes for the next 
school  year, spring sports season is underway and the senior class is ready to 
graduate, which I think hit them at the beginning of the school year.  Within the 
high school, we still have a lot to do, starting with taking the Iowa Assessments.  
On Monday, March 23 through Friday, March 27, grades 9-11 will be racking 
their brains to show off their superior knowledge on these tests.  The results 
from the Iowa Assessments will be used in several ways, including: 

 Help determine subject areas or concepts that may need more teaching em-
phasis. 

 Help determine if individual academic progress is being  made, or if additional support is needed for an 
individual. 

 Help prepare students to take other standardized tests, including college entrance exams, such as the ACT 
or SAT. 

 Help determine if the school has met their Annual Yearly Progress goals set by the state of Iowa. 

 Help attract families to Treynor High School.  The Iowa Department of Education posts scores from every 
school on their website, and families moving into the area compare schools’ test scores when deciding in 
which school to enroll their children. 

Other items to complete includes CPR training for seniors.  All students are required to have taken CPR train-
ing before they can graduate, according to state regulations pertaining to the “Healthy Kids Act”.  Your child will 
need to pay $5.00 if they would like to receive a certification card after successfully completing their training.  
The training will be Wednesday, March 25th.  Spring semester parent-teacher conferences will be held on 
Tuesday, March 17 and Thursday, March 19 from 4:00—8:00 p.m.  Teachers will be in their rooms eagerly 
waiting your arrival. 

THOUGHTS FROM THE HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL….. 
 MR. NAVARA 

KINDERGARTEN ROUNDUP 

If you have a student who will be in Kindergarten next fall, please plan to 
attend Kindergarten Roundup on Friday, April 17th.  If you don’t have a child 
currently in school, please call the elementary office to make sure that your 
upcoming child is on our list.  An informational letter will be sent out in mid-
March.  Please let us know if you are planning to send your child to Kinder-
garten and do not receive a letter.  If you have questions, please contact Mr. 
Larsen, Elementary Principal, 712-487-3422. 
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CITY WIDE GARAGE SALE 

The Junior Treynor Women want to help you with your spring cleaning again this year!  We are advertising and 
organizing the annual Treynor City  Wide Garage Sale. 

 

City Wide Garage Sale 
Saturday, April 25th 

 
For more information, or to take part in 

the sale, please contact: 
Jen Phelps c (402) 547-3011 

jenphelps54@gmail.com 
Hurry...the deadline to register is 

Friday, April 10th!!! 
 

Advertising will be purchased from the Daily Nonpareil and Gazette.  Additional flyers advertising the event will 
be posted in surrounding area businesses and school newsletters.  Cost to participate in the city wide sale is 
$5.00.  This fee helps to offset the advertising and printing costs JTW will incur to promote the city wide sale.  
Payments can be mailed to Junior Treynor Women, c/o Jennifer Phelps, 15140 Hearthstone Dr., Council 
Bluffs, IA  51503. 
 
Visitors will be instructed to pick up a map at local area businesses the week of the sale.  This map will give 
local garage sale addresses, day/hours open and list any items you wish to advertise. 
 
This year, the Junior Treynor Women are teaming up with TS Bank and their Suitcase for 
Kids drive.  Please consider donating any suitcases, bags or totes to be donated to Chil-
dren’s Square to be given to foster children.  As kids transfer from house to house, they often 
have nothing besides a garbage bag to hold their belongings.  There will be more details 
given later on where to donate your bags. 

 
Take time to save a life!  There’s an opportunity waiting for you at the blood drive on Mon-
day, March 16th.  The blood drive will be held in the east gym of the high school from 8:00 
a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  To make an appointment, call Marcia Lippert at 487-3422 from 8:00—
3:00 any weekday. 
 
 
 

SAVE A LIFE—GIVE BLOOD! 
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                A Financial Pro Shares His Tips 

Even though it may not be the easiest lesson to teach, helping chil-
dren learn the value of money is an important life lesson. Especially 
at a young age when they don't have any prior context of what 
money is worth and it how it is used to get on the path to financial 
freedom.  

Regardless of your children's age, there are some basic things that 
financial professionals agree upon. Brent Hoskins, Regional Inves-
tor Center Manager for American Century Investments, provides 
some tips he often shares with his clients and his children.  

Begin early. Earlier is better when it comes to teaching children the basics about money and saving. Once chil-
dren are able to count - typically around the age of 5 or 6 - they can start to grasp the concept of money and the 
idea of instant gratification versus the potential rewards of delayed gratification. 
 
Help them start their own savings plan. Whether at a bank or at home, it's beneficial to encourage children to 
save their money. "Saving" doesn't have to mean "never spending." Many parents will give their children the 
option to save some, spend some and gift some. For example, in Brent's case, he and his wife let their twin chil-
dren pick out their own piggy banks. Each bank has three different compartments that the kids use to divide 
their money into "savings", "spending" and "giving". This not only helps children get into the habit of regularly 
dividing their money it's a great visual reinforcement of how their money is adding up! 
 
Teach by example. Brent emphasizes that, when it comes to developing spending and saving habits, children 
tend to follow in their parents' footsteps. So it's tremendously important that you model the financial behavior 
you'd like your kids to follow. Today, whether you tried to or not, you probably taught your children something 
about money. You taught them by your actions, attitude and responses. 
 
Help children understand what it means to work for an income. Brent's children understand that it is their 
responsibility to make their beds, do the dishes and help out in other basic ways around the house. For many 
families, completing these types of responsibilities can lead to special treats, rewards or an allowance. Brent 
also explains to his children that - as they grow - there will be extra household jobs they can do to earn money. 
By making a connection between work and reward, children can begin to understand the value and importance 
of having a job and doing it well. 
 
Start small. Too often people think they have to have a sizeable amount of money accumulated before they 
can invest. Brent encourages people not to wait. Regardless of the starting amount, it can be beneficial to invest 
consistently and continually over time. 
 
Talk about college expenses when the kids are young. Brent strongly urges clients to not wait until their kids 
are teenagers before they address upcoming college expenses. Parents need to decide what portion or percent-
age of their children's college costs they plan to cover and how much they will expect their children to pay. That 
will help children learn, from a young age, how much they'll need to save over the coming years. By establishing 
that criteria early - and discussing it regularly - there won't be any big surprises or disappointments when 
your teens are graduating from high school. 

HOW TO RAISE AN INVESTOR 
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ELEMENTARY NIGHT OF THE ARTS 

Please plan to join us for Treynor Elementary Night of the Arts on Thursday, March 
6, from 6:30—8:30 p.m. at the Treynor Elementary School.  Kindergarten through 
5th grade students’ outstanding artwork will be displayed throughout the school.  
We will also have a variety of live student entertainment and featured projects from 
our Talented and Gifted program.  Visitors are invited to an ice cream social in the 
cafeteria where you can create your own work-of-art ice cream sundae.  Free will 
donations will be accepted with all profits donated to the Treynor Elementary 
School Fine Art Department. 

We hope that you are able to join us for this special event to celebrate our kids and 
their talent! 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on Tuesday, March 17th and Thursday, March 
19th.  Conferences will be held from 4:00—8:00 p.m.  In order to prepare for conferences, 
school will be dismissed at 2:00 p.m. on both days.  All families with elementary students 
will be receiving a letter in their backpacks concerning Parent-Teacher Conferences.  If 
you have any questions about times/dates, please contact Natalie at the elementary 
school office at 487-3422. 

LAST CALL FOR LOW YEARBOOK PRICES! 

Last call for low yearbook prices!  Get your order in to Jostens.com by March 2, 2015.  
After that, prices go up to $20 for Middle School and Elementary, and $65 for High 
School. 
 
You can place your order on the Yearbook Page of the Treynor Schools website, or com-
plete an order on Jostens.com. 
 

SPRING—EASTER BREAK 

There will be no school on Thursday, April 2nd, for teacher inservice.  There will be no 
school on Friday, April 3rd and Monday April 6th for the spring-Easter break.  School will 
resume on Tuesday, April 7th. 
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ELEMENTARY SPRING BOOK FAIR 

Treynor Music Department will host its’ Annual Pops Concert on Thursday, 
March 12.   

The Music Boosters will be serving dinner from 5:30 to 6:45 p.m.  The dinner 
will consist of lasagna with all the trimmings.  The cost of the dinner will be 
$8.00. 

Entertainment will start at 6:00 p.m. with small group performances.  The 
concert will begin at 7:00 p.m. and feature the junior high and high school 
jazz bands, the jazz choir and the high school band and chorus.  Please plan 
on joining us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Spring Scholastic Book Fair will be held from Monday, March 16th through Thursday, 
March 19th in the middle pod workroom.  Books will be available for purchase before and 
after school each day and during Parent-Teacher Conferences. 

INVENTION CONVENTION 

Congratulations to all of the 4th grade students for their excellent entries in this year’s 
Treynor Elementary Invention Convention.  This year’s participants included: 
 
Franken Feeder**   Jacob Pote 
Super Duper Never Looser Pencil** Lucy Hall & Averi Jefferson 
Fire and Ice**    Nate Christensen & Trey Vohs 
Lavish Leashes    Amelia Hedrick & Allie Schuetze 
The Jewelry Magnet   Whitley  Tiarks & Kiralyn Horton 
The Clean Cup    Delaney Simpson & Braelynn Keesee 
Hand Stickers    Korbin Horton & Jaxon Schumacher 
  ** Top 3 Entries 

POPS CONCERT—MARCH 12 



 Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 
 
Girls State 
Basketball in 
Des Moines 
Elem. Jump 
Rope for Heart 

3 
 
Girls State 
Basketball in 
Des Moines 

4 
1:00 Early 
Dismissal 
Teacher 
Inservice 

Girls State 
Basketball 

 5 
Girls State 
Basketball in 
Des Moines 
JTW Elem. 
Night of the 
Arts @ 6:30 

6 
Girls State  
Basketball in 
Des Moines 
(Gail Hartigan 
to receive “First 
Lady” Award) 

7 
Girls State 
Basketball in 
Des Moines 

8 
 

9  
Boys State 
Basketball in 
Des Moines 

10  
Elem/JH  
Honor Choir 
Boys State  
Basketball in 
Des Moines 

11 
Boys State 
Basketball in 
Des Moines 

12  
Jazz Choir 
Showcase @ 
IWCC 
Boys State 
Basketball 
Pops Concert 
@ 5:30  

13 
 End of 3rd 
Quarter 

2:00  
DISMISSAL 

Boys State 
Basketball in 
Des Moines 

14 
 

15 
 
 
 
Elementary 
Scholastic  
Book  
Fair 16—19 

16  
Bloodmobile in 
East Gym @ 
8:00—2:00 
G & B Golf & B 
Soccer Practices 
Begin; School 
Board Mtg  6:30 

17   

2:00 
DISMISSAL 

Parent-
Teacher  

Conferences 
4:00—8:00 

18   
Quiz Bowl @ 
Griswold 1:00 

19  5th Gr. 

Woodmen 
Speech Contest 

2:00  
DISMISSAL 

P-T 
Conferences 
4:00—8:00 

20 
NO 

SCHOOL 

21 
 
Prom @  
Western  
Heritage 
Durham  
Museum 

22 
 

 

23 
Iowa 
Assessments 
JH Honor 
Band & HS 
Inst. Fest Here 
@ 12:30; Girls 
Soccer Practice 

24 
 
National 
Honor Society 
Induction 
Ceremony @ 
7:00 p.m. 

25   

 
26 

 

27  
 
WIC Weight- 
Lifting  
Championships 
@ Mo Valley 
4:30 

28  
Spring Dance 
Show 6:30—9:00 

29  

JTW  
Easter Egg 
Hunt @ 
2:00 

 

30  
All State  
Individual 
Speech @ UNI 
in Cedar Falls 

31  
Iowa Jazz 
Championships 
@ Des Moines 
Boys  Track @ 
Audubon  4:30 
2nd & 3rd Grade  
Concert @ 7:00 
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Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  
 

 1 
 

2    NO 

SCHOOL 
Teacher 
Inservice 

Girls Track @ 
Audubon 4:30 
Boys Soccer 
AHST Here 4:30 

3 
NO 

SCHOOL 

4 
 

5 
   Easter 
 

6   NO 

 SCHOOL 
Boys Track  
Here 4:30 
Boys Soccer @ 
Harlan 4:30 
Girls Soccer @ 
AHST 5:00 

7   

Jazz Choir  @ 
Morningside 
JH Track @ 
Underwood 4:00 
Girls Track @ 
Clarinda 4:30 
G Soccer Atlantic 
Here  5:00 

8    
 

9  
Girls Track @ 
Harlan 4:30 

10 
G & B Golf @ 
Riverside  4:00 
Boys Track  @ 
Clarinda 4:30 
G & B Soccer 
Underwood 
Here 4:30/6:30 

11 
State Solo & 
Ensemble  
Contest 
JV G & B Track 
@ Glenwood 
Girls Golf @ 
Sidney 9:00 
 

12 
 

13 G & B 
Golf  @ AHST 
4:00 
Boys Track @ 
Tri Center 4:30 
Girls Soccer St. 
Albert Here 4:30 
Board Mtg. 6:30  

14 
Girls Track 
@ Lewis 
Central 4:00 
JH Track 
Here 4:00 

15  
 

16 
Girls Track @ 
Tri-Center 4:30 
WIC Art Show 
@ Tri-Center 

17  Kind. 
Roundup; G & B 
Golf Audubon 
Here 4:00; Boys 
Track @ Under-
wood 5:00; G/B 
Soccer Here MV 
4:30/6:30 

18 
 

19 
 

 

 

 

20   
G & B Golf @ 
Griswold 4:00 
Boys Track 
Here 4:30 

21  
Girls Track 
Here 4:30 
G & B @ 
Soccer Noda-
way Valley 
5:00/6:30 

22   

1:00 Early  
Dismissal—

Teacher  
Inservice 

Progress Re-
ports Sent Out 

23  
JH Track @ 
Audubon 4:00 
Boys Soccer 
WCV Here 4:30 
Boys Track @ 
Griswold 5:00 

24 
G & B Golf 
Triangular Here 
4:00 
Girls Track @ 
Underwood 
5:00 

25  
Boys Golf Here 
Denison-
Schleswig 8:30 
Boys Soccer @ 
Glenwood  

26  
 

 

27 G Track @ 

Harlan; G & B 
Golf @ IKM-M 
4:00; G & B Soc-
cer @ Glenwood 
4:30/6:00 
B Track @ Glen-
wood 4:30 

28 K-1 Con-

cert @ 7:00; Boys  
Golf @ St. Al-
bert 3:30; G & B 
Soccer  Riverside 
Here 5:00/7:00 
B Track @ 
Audubon 4:30 

29 
 

30 G/B Golf 

Mo Valley Here 
4:00; G Track @ 
Woodbine 5:00 
G Soccer AHST 
Here 5:00; 5/6 
Band & 6 Vocal  
Concert 7:00 
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Happy Easter!    
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

Treynor Community School does not 
discriminate in its’ policies or programs 
on the basis of race, color, creed, reli-
gion, age, sex, handicap, national origin, 
marital status, sexual orientation, gender 
identity, socio-economic status or ances-
try.   Treynor Schools supports Affirma-
tive Action and Equal Opportunity Em-
ployment. 

PO Box 369 
Treynor, IA 51575 

Phone: 712-487-3414 
Fax: 712-487-3332 

We’re on the Web! 

www.treynorschools.org 

Treynor Community 
School 

POSTAL CUSTOMER 

EASTER EGG HUNT 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Treynor’s Annual City-Wide Easter Egg Hunt 

Saturday, March 28 @ 2:00 p.m. 

Old Football Field located behind the Elementary 

Ages 0 to 5th grade welcome! 

Bring a basket and join in the fun! 

Sponsored by Junior Treynor Women 

Rain/snow date will be Saturday, April 4th @ 2:00 p.m. 


